
 
 
 
Dr. Susanne Gaddis 
The Communications Doctor 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Susanne, 
 
We would like to sincerely thank you for presenting the “Ego Boosters vs. Ego Busters: 
Motivating Others Through Words and Actions” workshop at the Council on the Status of 
Women Professional Development Conference.  Additionally, we are so grateful that you were 
able to serve as the keynote speaker.  Your presentation and, most importantly, your luncheon 
keynote address, were a most valuable addition to the program.  We enjoyed working with you 
and are very grateful that you took the time out of your busy schedule to address the conference 
attendees.  More importantly, the conference attendees enjoyed your speech and interactions with 
you. 
 
On behalf of the Council on the Status of Women and the Conference Planning Committee, 
thank you for taking part in the Professional Development Conference.  We look forward to 
working with you again in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deborah Harvey 
Chair 
Council on the Status of Women 
 
Tangie Gray 
Chair 


